
Dear Public Utilities Commission representatives, 
 
I leant with great concern of the proposed water rate increase for our town, and I find it 

exorbitant, unjustified and unjust toward our small town, and I hope you seriously reconsider 

this proposal to bring it down to an either a zero increase, or even better lowering our rate to 

match the average charged in our neighboring towns. 
 
From what I can gather in public information, Litchfield pays between 3 times and 6 times more 

than its neighbors, and it seems to me that, even with our small population, we are helping 

subsidize the service and improvements Pennichuck provides to all serviced towns. 

 
I would appreciate a lot if you reconsider this rate increase, it would go a long way to help the 

people in our town keep their expenses manageable, particularly in this time of extreme need. 
 

sincerely, 

 

Jorge (Martin) Heller 

Litchfield, NH 

(603) 889-3371 

 


